
La Trinacria 
,Guigno  2018 Sons of Sicily 

 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
Joe Zambataro 

Fratelli, 

Primavera and the wonderful weather is finally 

upon us, and I hope you are all blessed with the 

health and time to enjoy it.   We have several 

events just around the corner, including our 

Golf Tournament followed shortly by our SOS 

Family Picnic on June 24th.  Please plan to 

bring your family and friends for a great day of 

fun and of course great food.  We can all look 

forward to our Sons of Sicily Women’s Club 

bringing some exciting new activities for 

young and old, while promoting their group.   

The ladies invited our Board of Directors to their last meeting, and as I 

noted last month, the club has essentially doubled in size since that night.  

More importantly they are moving on and excited about the future working 

with their loved ones in the Sons of Sicily. Bisogna suffriri lu statu prisenti, pri 

nun aviri lu mali avviniri.  I hope I speak for all of us when I say that we are 

looking forward to supporting President Karen Haverling, her newly 

elected Board, and the rest of the ladies. 

During the May meeting we welcomed eight new members, which was the 

most new members in one night in anyone’s memory.  I wanted to once 

again welcome each of you, and perhaps more importantly, thank you for 

joining our group.  We look forward to sharing and working with you to 

grow this club.  Our next meeting will on June 4th will be a male guest 

night, so be sure to invite even more prospective members to join us to share 

some great food and fun.   

Grazie, 

Joe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• June 4th —                          

Guest Meeting Night 

• June 24th —                       

Family Picnic & Scholarship 

Presentation Award 

• July 2nd —                       

Regular Meeting Night 

• August 6th —                       

Guest Meeting Night 

• August 25th & 26th —                       

Italian Festa w/IAHF 
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Sicilian Word Of The Month:   

ammuccia v.t. Hides, conceals 
Cu' ammuccia zoccu fa, è signu chi mali fa.  

Eng. Who does evil awaits evil. 
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Adults $20, Kids 5-12 $10, Under 5 FREE 

Call Mike Maltese for Tickets (408) 972-4986 

Please bring canned foods for 2nd Harvest Food Bank 

BBQ Chicken 

Pasta 

Salad 

Garlic Bread 

Sausage Sandwiches 

and MORE! 

Lunch Served 1pm-2pm 

Sunday June 24th 
11am-5pm 

Napredak Hall 
770 Montague Expressway 
San Jose, CA 
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Enjoy your Italian Heritage 
1480 East Main Ave, Morgan Hill, CA 

www.guglielmowinery.com 
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Frati, 

Sam Carnell Sr passed away on May 8th. Please keep the 
Carnell family in your prayers.  

Michael Giluso was in the hospital with complications 
due to stomach surgery. 

Frank Baronessa’s daughter Samantha is getting       
married June 9th to Jeff Plant..auguri  

Jack LoVerde’s father in law Manuel DeFaria passed away on May 7th. Please keep their family in your prayers. 

Felice Estate! 

If you have any news to report, please contact me before the 15th of the month if you want it placed in next month's 
newsletter at 650-670-0777 or email me at fredguidici64@yahoo.com. 

Bouna Salute a Tutti e Dio vi Benedica 

Fred 

Sicilian Beaches:  Sicily’s beaches are amongst its best assets.  And 
given that this is an island, no doubt you will come across some     
during your visit.   

If you visit during the summer 
months you can join the 
hordes on these patches of 
sand.  In fact,    everyone 
seems to make their way to 
the sea during July and Au-
gust to the   extent that the 
cities can seem somewhat deserted.   

If you do plan to go to the beach, it is important to note that while 
almost anything goes on the sand, Sicilians don't tend to walk back 
to hotels or sit in cafes or restaurants in their swimming costumes.  

Beach attire (as the word indicates) should only be worn on the beach.   

If you have come to enjoy the Sicilian beaches, you will be pleased to learn that there is a lot of                
accommodation available almost right on the sand itself,  with campgrounds, B&Bs and other resorts in 
proliferation throughout these areas.  Many of them tend to be seasonal only and some start closing 
around mid September.  So if you plan to visit after this period you should ensure that services are still 
available and accommodation is still open. 

 

 

President 

Li�le Joe Zambataro 408-656-2989 

Vice-President 

Joe Baglione 408-832-4316 

Secretary 

Dave Geraci 408-833-3916 

Treasurer 

Mike Maltese 408-972-4986 

 

Communica�ons 

Giuseppe Chiaramonte 510-364-8984 

Food Services 

Jonathan Taormina 408-781-8870 

Social Events 

Bob Scale�a 408-448-7247 

Health & Welfare 

Fred Guidici 650-670-0777 

Alternate 

Chris Zambataro 408-813-2818 

 

Advisor/Past President 

Mark Taormina 408-265-4822 

Financial Secretary 

John Cortese 408-238-0361 

Sergeant at Arms 

Russ Ba�aglia 408-472-3031 

Membership 

Steve Salciccia 408-298-8700 

Parliamentarian 

Big Joe Zambataro 408-813-0551 
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By the time you are reading this we will have had our 4th Annual 

Golf Tournament. We expected 96 golfers and great weather to 

make it a perfect golf day. We want to give a special THANKS to all 

our sponsors this year without their kind donations we would not 

be able to put on this event. Also we hope everyone enjoyed Spring 

Valley in Milpitas. 

Our Annual Family picnic it scheduled for Sunday June 24th at 

Napredak Hall in the back area. We have a full schedule planned 

for this event including the winners of the annual Aiuto             

scholarships. 

The Aiuto foundation with the Sons of Sicily is proud to announce that we are awarding 4 scholarships this year 

at out annual family picnic. 

The winners are: 
 

1) Cassandra (Cassie) Cefalu- granddaughter of Joseph Cefalu. 

2) Michaela Kearton-granddaughter of Vince Macaluso. 

3) Matthew Malvini-Grandson on Salvatore LaRosa 

4) Marijke Pecoraro-granddaughter of Dino Pecoraro. 
 

The new WAC will also be attending and conducting a “bake sale” to help raise funds for their new club. 

So please consider purchasing a dessert from their booth. This year, instead of a country store we’re 

going to do a “Canned Food Drive” and donate the food to the Second Harvest food bank.  So bring a bag 

of canned food and get a free raffle ticket for the drawing latter in the afternoon.   
 

The cost will remain the same as last year—$20/person, $10/child (5-12), kids under 5 are FREE. 
 

For The Annual Picnic Event reservations call     

Mike Maltese (408) 972-4986.  It’s Important!  

 

See the schedule below for a quick reference in chronological order:  

June 4th — Guest meeting night.  Call Mike Maltese.  $20 tickets. 

 

June 24th — Family Picnic & Scholarship Presentation of Awards 

July 2nd — Regular meeting night. 

August 6th — Guest meeting night.  Call Mike Maltese.  $20 tickets. 

August 25th & 26th  — Italian Festa w/IAHF.  Come out and support our club. 

As changes occur, we’ll keep you posted with updates. 

Bob Scaletta— Social Events 

♦ Bread & Butter 

♦ Sausage Appetizer 

♦ Salad 

♦ Pasta with Sugo 

♦ Salmon 



P.O. Box 6856 

San Jose, CA 95150-6856 

Email: sonsofsicily@yahoo.com 

Website:   sonsofsicilysj.com 

La Trinacria  


